
 

NOTICE OF EXTENDED COMMENT PERIOD DATE 
 

The prior notice of the proposed changes to the New York City Taxi & Limousine Commission’s 

High-Volume For-Hire Service minimum pay rules, which were published on January 3, 2025, 

specified a comment period deadline date of February 4, 2025. Please take notice that the 

comment deadline for these rules has been extended, and will now occur on March 5, 2025, not 

on February 4, 2025, as originally noticed. 
 


